
 

Dear Professional Engineer, 
 

On behalf of the Mississauga Chapter of Professional Engineers Ontario (PEO), I would like to 
congratulate you on achieving the status of "Professional Engineer" in the Province of Ontario.  
Welcome to the Mississauga Chapter of PEO.   
 

You are cordially invited to the upcoming Licence Presentation Ceremony! 
 

Monday December 10th, 2012 
Registration begins at 6:00 PM 

Licence Ceremony starts at 6:45 PM 
at 

The Credit Valley Golf and Country Club 
2500 Old Carriage Road 

Mississauga, ON  
L5C-1Y7  

(905) 275-2505 
 

The licence presentation this season is particularly special because we will be having a formal dinner at 
the Credit Valley Golf Club.  While there is a cost for guests this year, we encourage all to attend this 
formal chapter event.  You have certainly earned recognition for this milestone in your life. 
  
Please confirm your attendance by registering and replying to this email (brett.chmiel@peo-mc.ca).  
The registration deadline is Monday December 3rd, 2012. 
 
When registering, please indicate how many guests you are bringing and indicate meal preferences for 
each person.  There is no charge for you, the licence recipient; however, guests cost $65 per person.  
After registering by email, please click on this link to the Mississauga Chapter website and pay for your 
guests using the “Pay Now” link.  When you click this link, you will be re-directed to a PayPal site setup 
for this event. 
 
Please note: 

• Dress code is formal attire (no black tie (tuxedo) however) 
• A formal dinner will be served complete with wine, soup, main course and dessert. 
• A group photo will take place at 6:45 pm 

 

Meal selection is as follows: 
1. Grilled Salmon Filet with Light Cream Sauce and Crispy Leeks 
2. 7oz AAA Angus Prime Rib au Jus with Traditional Yorkshire Pudding and Horseradish 
3. Seared Herbed Chicken Supreme with Portabella Mushrooms and Madeira Sauce  
4. Pasta Primavera with mixed vegetables  

 

Our licence presentations always include a keynote address by a speaker who is often the president of 
a local company.  This event is also a great opportunity to meet chapter executives and your fellow 
professional engineering colleagues and to formally welcome you to our chapter. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brett Chmiel, P.Eng. 
Chair, Licence Presentation Committee 
brett.chmiel@peo-mc.ca 


